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The thought that a group of elected officials are so greedy to keep the pet projects in 

place for instance the homeless ! That if this passes after being a life long Oregonian 

we will be forced to sell our farm of 40 years because we are recently retired and can 

no longer afford this lunacy! I can drive to Idaho and fuel is over $1.5 less! There 

roads are in better shape? Why? Shame on you if you vote yes! We were hit with 

Covid that drained many folks savings and high inflation and so many living on a 

Credit Card to live! Vote No!!!!!! 


